
September 23rd, 2021  
Metro Vancouver  
Purchasing and Risk Management Division  
4730 Kingsway, Burnaby BC  
V5H 0C6 

Attn: Chris McAuley RE: RFQ No. 21-244 Construction of the Gilbert Trunk Sewer No. 2 

Dear Chris McAuley, 

Complete Utility Contractors (“CUC”) wishes to thank you for the opportunity to present this 
response to RFQ No. 21-244.  

CUC is a fully bonded multi-disciplinary civil infrastructure and municipal constriction company. 
It is our vision to provide exceptional service and expertise in the delivery of complex civil 
infrastructure projects in the region. CUC’s project delivery team has over 190 years of 
combined management and construction experience working on Metro Vancouver 
infrastructure projects and our team members have been involved in some of the most 
complex civil pipeline projects built to date for the corporation.  

Members of our proposed project team for the Gilbert Trunk Sewer No.2 all have experience 
working on previous phases of the Gilbert sewer and possess the technical knowledge required 
for completing complex sewer bypasses and a proven history of finishing urban pipeline 
projects.   

CUC endeavours to make Metro Vancouver a valued partner and establish a long lasting and 
mutually advantageous relationship.  
In addition to the information provided in Section 1-4 of this response, please visit our website 
at completeutility.ca to see more details on our completed and current projects.   

Regards, 

Michael Taylor - Construction Manager  
Complete Utility Contractors Ltd | 604-653-6107 
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